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October 30,1994

Mr. Douglas M. Collins, Chief
,

Nuclear Materials Safety and Safeguards Branch '

!Division of Radiation Safety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission :

Region il 6

101 Marietta Street, N.W., Suite 2900 i
Atlanta, Georgia 30323-0199 i

RE: Docket Number: 030-20510 ,

License Number: 52-21325-01, i

Dear Mr. Collins: 1

?

I refer to your letter dated June 24,1994, addressed to Dr. Rens Dietrich and myself. In said
~

'
letter, yau implied that we had not submitted a quality management program, as of that date. On
July 22,1994, we wrote you correcting your oversight on this matter. Since we have not received
a reply to our letter, we need to advice you again that, despite the fact that we do not use iodine i
1-125 or 1-131 in any quantity, we did submit a QMP as part of our license renewal submitted in
November,1993. !

.

Since that time, we have modified the OMP that we submitted then, so I am enclosing a copy of
the revised program which we intend to use in the event that we start using radioiodine,

Please advice if there is any additional modification required. ;

Sincerely,
'

&m - ;

gM. Palacios de Lozano, M.S. (/ l

Consultant Radiological Physicist
,

Afternate RSO
'

Hospital San Pablo
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